
 

Website: Help4Honduras.org 
Cell: 254-366-6795 

E-Mail:  
jimmie@Help4Honduras.org 

Sent under the authority of: 
Lighthouse Baptist Church 
410 North East 27th Street 
Grand Prairie, Texas 75050                        

 Affiliated with: 
Independent Baptist Fellowship International 

724 North Jim Wright Freeway 

Fort Worth, Texas 76108 

 

Dear Churches and Praying Friends, March – April 2020 

 

           We want to thank you for your continued support during the strange times we 

currently live in. We have had several meetings canceled, but we give God the glory 

that we have been able to continue to save money despite the challenges due to the 

lockdowns. We are thankful to the many faithful churches that have continued to 

support us, while their people have been dealing with this situation. We know that 

God works all things together for good. 

 

 We want to thank Central Baptist Church of Denton, Texas for the 

great Mission’s Conference in March, just before the lockdowns. 

Pastor Shelton and the church were such a blessing to our family. 

We are still scheduled for two meetings at the end of May in 

Oklahoma. Please pray for those churches and wisdom concerning 

reopening. 

  

Please also pray for Honduras as the entire country has been on lockdown for over a month. They do not 

have the infrastructure to deal with this virus as the United States does. Many are struggling to feed their 

families as they have been unable to work. We pray that soon we will be able to minister to these people. 

 

 

 
Prayer List: 

• Traveling mercies as we visit new churches 

• Our children adjusting to life on the road 

• Raising further prayer and financial support 
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